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 WILSON

LIQUID POISON IVY AND BRUSH KILLER

KILLS STUMPS

REG. NO. 12860 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  Ammonium Sulfamate 47.4%

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

PREVENTS SUCKER GROWTH FROM STUMPS.
KILLS WOODY PLANTS, WEEDS, GRASS.

4 Litre 

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO  L9H 3H3

WILSON'S POISON IVY AND BRUSH KILLER will control woody plants
such as Alder, Ash, Birch, Cedar, Elm, Hickory, Maple, Oak, Pine,
Willow as well as Poison Ivy and other perennial weeds and brush. 
Use in non-crop areas, tennis courts, ditches, around buildings,
fence lines, driveways, paths and patios.  Do not use to kill
weeds on lawns, flower beds or among fruit and vegetables.

DIRECTIONS:

FOLIAGE TREATMENT: For Poison Ivy and Brush - use at the rate of
500 mL per 3 litres of water (one part of Wilson's Poison Ivy and
Brush Killer to 6 parts of water).  Thoroughly wet foliage and
stems of plants to be treated.  For best results, spray when
temperature and humidity are high.



STUMP TREATMENT: To control re-sprouting or sucker growth from
tree stumps, spray or paint full strength directly onto the
freshly cut surface and other exposed areas and roots.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with
skin, eyes or clothing.  Do not apply to desirable plants or
vegetables.  Do not contaminate ponds or streams.  Wash sprayer
thoroughly after use to prevent corrosion.

FIRST AID:  In case of skin or eye contact, flush with plenty of
water.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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